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Phone: (732)-414-8800 Fax: (732)719-2177 Email: campchaburah@gmail.com 

Address: 19 Bridge Ct Jackson NJ 08527 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Bochurim עמו”ש, 

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health.  As the summer approaches we are 

excitedly preparing for our seventeenth amazing season at Camp Chaburah, the one of a kind 

summer program incorporating “serious learning and serious fun”.  Camp Chaburah is known for 

its spectacular program featuring top-notch learning program as well as serious leagues, trips and 

fun, including our major overnight trip for the CHABURAH and HAFLA divisions. 
 

We are excited to announce that we will be located at the state-of-the-art campus of the 

Lakewood Cheder on 725 Vassar Avenue, Lakewood NJ, featuring a beautiful new building 

as well as expansive courts, fields and play areas. 

We are pleased to have our very own Rabbi Yehuda Treisser as the camp's director of operations. 

Rabbi Treisser our director of operations is a prestigious mechanich, a respected Rebbi and 

Principal. 
 

Our camp dates are from Thursday, July 24th through Wednesday, August 20th. 
 

CHABURAH (for boys currently in 7th and 8th grades) and HAFLA (for boys currently in 5th and 6th 

grades)  runs Monday through Thursday from 10:00am to 5:30pm and Friday 10:00am until 2:00pm. 

Early drop off will be available from 9:45am. The all-inclusive price of $1395 for HAFLA division (5th 

and 6th graders) and $1495 for CHABURAH Mechina division (7th and 8th graders) includes lunch, 

late nights, and all trips. 

 

The PELAH Division (for boys currently in Primary- 4th grade) runs Monday through Thursday from 

10:00am to 4:15pm and Friday 10:00am until 2:00pm. Early drop off will be available from 9:45am. 

The all-inclusive price for the PELAH division (Primary-4th) is $1095. This includes lunch and all trips. 

 

Special $100 discount for all applications received before January 15th! 

 To refer friends who haven’t been to camp Chaburah / Haflah in the past use the enclosed cards 

and for each friend you refer you and your friend receive $10.00 in free canteen!! Your friend must 

include the card with his application and submit before Pesach. 

Please note that applicants will be reviewed prior to acceptance. 

We are looking forward to another great בין  הזמנים program filled with  רוחניות and גשמיות. We can’t 

wait to welcome you. 

   The Camp CHABURAH, HAFLA and PELAH Staff
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